
DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE I OFFICE OF THE INSPECTOR GENERAL

January 28,2027

Dennis Brewer

121OCity Place

Edgewater, NJ 07020

Dear Mr. Brewer:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your recent correspondence and to thank you for contacting the

Department of Justice Office of the lnspector General with your concerns.

Sincerely,

Office of the lnspector General

I nvestigations Division

950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20530-0001 | (202) 514-3435



DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE I OFFICE OF THE INSPECTOR GENERAL

March 22,2022

Dennis Brewer
1210 City Place
Edgewater, NJ 07020

Dear Mr. Brewer

Thank you for your recent correspondence. The U.S. Department of Justice (DOJ), Office of the

lnspector General, investigates allegations of misconduct by employees and contractors of DOJ, as

well as waste, fraud and abuse affecting DOJ programs or operations.

The matters you raised are outside our investigative jurisdiction, therefore no action can be taken by our

office. You may wish to consult the following web page for information on where to submit certain

complaints that do not fall within the DOJ OIG's investigative authority: https://oigiustice.gov/

hotline/non-doj complaints.

Please be advised that this is the only correspondence you will receive from our Oftice regarding this

matter. Of course, if you obtain new information that involves other allegations or issues regarding DOJ

employees, contractors, programs or operations, please feel free to submit that information to us'

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to review your concerns.

Sincerely,

Office of the lnspector General
lnvestigations Division
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